Correspondence September/October 2021

- 1. Email from CVSC Property Management Webinar, Basic Premises Management: Maintenance and Statutory Compliance
- 2. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders Aberconwy News, 10th September 2021
- 3. Email from CCBC, Streetworks Application for TTRO for a temporary road closure on Church Hill Road, Trefriw
- 4. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 13th September 2021
- 5. Email from C. Cllr Tomos Jones Minutes of the Llyn Geirionydd and Llyn Crafnant multiagency meeting held on 1st September 2021
- 6. Email from OVW Keep Wales Tidy Webinar presentation to Town & Community Councils
- 7. Email from CVSC Training on how to engage with stakeholders, service users or the local community
- 8. Email from Resident Road Safety: Parking at North End of the Village
- 9. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 20th September 2021
- 10. Email from CCBC Minutes for Cabinet, 14th September 2021
- 11. Email from Welsh Government Climate Change Bulletin, September 2021: Issue 1
- 12. Email from SNPA Becoming a Member of Snowdonia National Park Authority
- 13. Email from CCBC Shaping the County Council Corporate Plan
- 14. Application from Dyffryn Memorials Application to place an inscription on grave plot 700
- 15. Email from OVW PSOW Open Consultation on Proposed Guidance on "Principles of Good Administration" and "Good Records Management".
- 16. Email from Awel y Môr September 2021 Newsletter
- 17. Email from OVW Welcoming the public to the countryside and coast survey
- 18. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders Aberconwy News, 24th September 2021
- 19. Email from OVW Together for our Planet, The National Lottery Community Fund
- 20. Email from CVSC Influencing opportunity: Welsh Government's LGBTQ+ Action Plan
- 21. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 27th September 2021
- 22. Email from Audit Wales Update on the 2020/21 Audit
- 23. Email from CCBC Cartrefi Community Chest Fund
- 24. Email from OVW Welsh Government and National Heritage Fund Local Places for Nature and Community Woodlands Webinar
- 25. Email from OVW Publication of new Technical Advice Note (TAN) 15 and Flood Map for Planning
- 26. Email from Independent Remuneration Panel for Wales draft Annual Report Consultation, February 2022
- 27. Email from Welsh Youth Parliament Team letter re getting involved in the Welsh Youth Parliament
- 28. Email from Howard Huws Planning applications that could disadvantage the continuance of the Welsh language
- 29. Email from CSVC E-bulletin for October 2021
- 30. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 4th October 2021
- 31. Email from Llanrwst Family Centre Partners Meeting, 3rd November 2021